SUBMISSION 69

Milena Trkulja

10 March 2009

Senator the Hon Kate Lundy

Ground Floor, Law Society Building
11 London Circuit

CANBERRA 2601

Dear Senator

The Government should not approve the construction of the Immigration Bridge over
Lake Burley Griffin. The achievements and contribution of migrants to the Australian
society are evident; why would they need a bridge to honour them? The bridge would be
a very large, ugly eyesore that would spoil the view of the lake.

Also, paying money to have one’s name inscribed on the bridge does not seem to be
ethical.

Yours faithfully

e TriRulgoo

Milena Trkulja
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